From the Desk of Dick Gibbs

January 21, 2016

Parish Council
St. Charles Parish

Planning and Zoning
St. Charles Parish

Dear Parish Council & Planning and Zoning,

It is with regret but with enthusiasm that [ will be resigning my position on The Planning and Zoning
Commission effecrive January 10, 2016.

Due to my recent election to the Parish Council, | must relinquish my position as it is not allowed {o hold
both positions simutainously.

[ would like to thank the present and past commissions and the staff at Planning and Zoning for allowing
me the opportunity to serve and be affiliated with such a great group.

Sincerely,

Dick GibHs
Councilman District 3




